
Council meeting: Notice 
that filming, recording or 
photography may take 
place during the meeting 

Please be advised that filming, recording 
and/ or photography may take place at the 
meeting either by members of the public, 
press or elected Councillors. 

 

Whilst the Council requests any person 
doing this not to record members of the 
public who actively object to being 
recorded, it cannot be guaranteed. Note 
that these films, recordings and/or 
photographs may then be used by third 
parties and the Council accepts no liability 
for the content, distribution or adaptation 
of such material. 

 

Please be considerate with the use of flash 
photography as this could cause 
disruption to the meeting. 


